
Welcoming, serving and Growing in Jesus 

  

February 4, 2024 
 

Order of Services 
 

Greeting 
Cambre Thrasher 

 
#531 

 

Reading 
Seth Sekulic 

1 Chronicles 16:23-30 

 

#501 
 

#419 (v.2,3,4) 

 

Prayer 
Elijah Morrison 

 

#511 
 

#90 
 

The Lord’s Supper 
Gene Kenyon 

 
#682 

 

Contribution 
M.J. Swortwood 

 

“All to Us” 

 

Message 
Bill McFarland 

 
#732 

 

Prayer 
Jon Ewing 

 
 

           

 

 

We are honored that you joined us today.  We hope you will be blessed by 
your time with us.  If you have small children, we have a nursery with a 
nursing mother’s room and we also have a cry/training room for your 

convenience.  Please click on the QR code in the top left hand corner of the 
bulletin to leave a record of your attendance.  We hope you can stay around 

for a few minutes so we have the opportunity to meet you. 

Aaron Loomis 

Aaron Schwartz 

Jason Luna 

Gaylen Jones 

Braden Keener 

Michael Greenstreet 

David White 

Ron Stokes 

Tucker Jobes 

Larry Ozburn 

Gene Lund 

Serve Communion 

 
~ELDERS~ 

 

Brendan Carroll 

Barney Crawford 

Jon Ewing 

Gene Kenyon 

Gene Lund 

Travis Morrison 

 

~DEACONS~ 

Bridging Events 
Tucker Jobes 

Building & Grounds 
Kelley Epperly 

Church-wide Fellowship 
Mike Ussery 

Education 
Jason Luna 

Finance 
Aaron Schwartz 

Greeting & Hospitality 
Cambre Thrasher 

Safety 
Josh Brumfield 

Seniors & Shut-Ins 
Tim Stockstill 

Worship 
Jon Davis  

 

Today’s Adult Classes 

Be Still -  The Life of Moses 

Lesson 5  
Moses Stands Still Before Pharaoh 

Exodus 5-12 
 

Auditorium - Jon Davis 
Room 126 - Bill McFarland 

Room 129 - Jon Ewing 
Room 119/Pathways - Josh Luna 

Room 120/Teens - Travis Morrison             
and Parents of the Teens 

 

 

  

 

 

Saturday, February 17th 

11:00 - 1:00 p.m. 

Chili and Soup Luncheon 

(There is a sign up sheet on the information desk.) 

Peace I leave with you; my peace I give 
to you. Not as the world gives do I give 
to you. Let not your hearts be troubled, 

neither let them be afraid.                            
John 14:27 (ESV) 



In need of Prayers 

Hannah Womble 
Yvonne Tindall 
Donna Jordan 
Verl Duncan 
Byrle Hayter 

Billie Scott 
Mary Bratcher 

Bob Aherin  
 Bob & Leona Snider 

Fred Lorenz 
Tom Easterly 

 Karen Duncan 
Les Horton 

Brian Horton                               
Orvella Blackburn              

 ~Shut-Ins~ 
Pat Blackburn 

Don Essex 
Wanda Frost  

Ola Jean Feeney 
Jeanetta Hardy 

Doris Iorg 
Allen & Carol McCann 
Bob & Betty Stockstill 

Doris Tobler 

~Nursing Home~ 
Wayne Harmon 

Betty Holden 
Virginia Morgan 

Jim Reaves 

~Family & Friends~ 
Dan Brauhn 

and 
Brett Campbell 

(Jan Bowling’s cousins) 

Dovie Logan                              
(Sue Aherin’s mother)  

 

 

 

 

 Tuesday:  “Rooted” meets at 
6:00 a.m.  They are studying        
“The Sabbath”. 

 Thursday:  Ladies Bible 
Class will meet February 1st at 
10:30 a.m.  Linda Currier will   
be teaching on Songs of David 
and David King of Israel.                   
Quilters meet at 9:00 a.m.    
Card Makers meet at 9:30 a.m.                                     

January 28th 

             Bible Study:                                        212 
Morning:                                     289 
Evening:                                 105 
Wednesday (24th)                                 148 

Last Week’s Contribution:          $  8,521 
Weekly Contribution Avg:           $10,720 
Weekly Contribution Budget:    $10,500 

YTD Contribution:                $42,879                                                                                           
YTD Budget                                     $42,000 

Our financial statement is posted on           
the bulletin board in the west hallway. 

"Something Blue Before I Do" 

 Join us for a Bridal Shower 
honoring bride-to-be,                 

Sydney Murphy, on Sunday, 
February 25, 2:30-4pm                 

in Rm 126. Wear something 
blue!  Here is the link to     

Sydney and Brett's wedding 
registry at Amazon.com.    

Amazon Wedding Registry  
(https://www.amazon.com/
wedding/share/sydney-brett-

shannon) 

 

02-04 Helen Coltrane 
02-04 Rosalie Cruse 
02-05 Todd Kraus 
02-07 Yvonne Tindall 
02-07 Rachel Swortwood 
02-08 Allen McCann 
02-08 Christina Snitker 
02-09 Verl Duncan 
02-09 Betty Glenn 
02-10 Mary Jo Rookstool 
02-11 Julie Kelley 
02-11 Claudia Morrison 
02-11 Elijah Morrison 
02-13 Brent Looney 
02-14 Jammie Davis 
02-14 Gaylen Jones 
02-15 Hazel Cox 
02-15 Carter Schwartz 
02-16 Gerri Dickens 
02-16 Karen Duncan 
02-16 Jon Ewing 
02-17 Barney Crawford 
02-17 Colton Orum 

 

 

We extend our sympathy to the family of 

Clarence Feeney.  Clarence passed away on 

Friday evening, January 26th.  

Funeral services are as follows:       
Services will be held here at                            

Water Mill on Monday, February 5th    

Visitation will be at 1:30 pm and the                

Funeral will start at 2:00 pm.                   

Burial following at Greenlawn Cemetery. 

  Thank You 

Thank you to all who have helped        

“pamper” Hannah (Meeks) and             

Troy Womble with gifts of diapers              

for their baby girl expected in March.                                           

They will take home the diapers today.       

 

 

 

2-10 Ron & Lisa Stokes - 40 yrs 

2-10 Tom & Tiffany Meeks - 34 yrs 

2-12 Greeley & Shirley Kirkpatrick - 57 yrs 

2-14 Don & Linda Tracy - 55 yrs 

2-15 Kevin & Connie Westerman - 38 yrs 

2-24 Kenny & Debra Davis - 51 yrs 

2-27 Bob & Betty Stockstill - 70 yrs 

 Parents Night Out 

Friday, Feb. 16th 

Pizza, drinks, snacks and a     
movie will be provided. 

 

Doris Iorg has moved to                            

Woodland Manor                                          

1347 E. Valley Water Mill Road            

Springfield, MO  65803 

Greetings brethren, 

Thanks very much to all who provided 

food, supplies and assisted in feeding the 

homeless last Sunday.  You were a great 

blessing to those in need (well over 100!).  

Thank you Shirlane for the scarves-

especially helpful in the cold weather. 

It was great to see the Water Mill and    

Rogersville congregations tag-team the 

effort.  Thanks for the love you showed to 

our community and the encouragement 

you provided!                                                               

   -Aaron Morrison 
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